
 
Republicans on the U.S. House Committee on Financial Services are committed to ensuring the 
Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) works for the American people. Our goal is 
to root out the fraud, waste, abuse, and mismanagement plaguing HUD and the public housing 
agencies it is intended to support. 
 
Current Issues at HUD 

 
Incompetence and inefficiencies have compromised the safety and security of families relying on 
HUD housing.  The following challenges have impeded HUD’s ability to fulfill its mission: 

• Billions of taxpayers’ dollars have been lost to improper payments. 
• Risk management deficiencies have allowed for rampant fraud. 
• Insufficient data collection cannot appropriately track program performance. 
• Outdated procedures and technology expose the Department to systemic vulnerabilities. 

 
Financial Services Committee Republicans are dedicated to working with President Trump and 
HUD Secretary Scott Turner to improve the agency and save taxpayer money. 
 
President Trump created the Department of Government Efficiency (DOGE) to maximize 
government productivity and ensure fiscal responsibility. Committee Republicans are standing 
firmly behind President Trump’s agenda to safeguarding taxpayer dollars and regain public trust. 
Under President Trump and HUD Secretary Scott Turner, $260 million in savings have already 
been identified. In addition, Committee Republicans are working to: 

• Ensure taxpayer dollars are being spent wisely & appropriately. 
• Improve HUD’s ability to vet recipients and track payments. 
• Restore HUD to its core mission by cutting waste that does not adhere to that mission. 

 
Please share your story  
 
Under President Trump’s leadership, a transformative initiative is underway to resolve the 
dysfunction within HUD and ensure the agency delivers on its mission for the American people.  
 
If you have information concerning waste, fraud, or abuse at your local public housing office, 
please reach out to Financial Services Committee Republicans at: 
 

fsrwhistleblowers@mail.house.gov. 
 
Chairman French Hill & Oversight Subcommittee Chairman Dan Meuser are committed to finding 
solutions for the American people by ensuring HUD streamlines operations and safeguards 
taxpayer dollars. 
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